
This is for the information of all bidders who have submitted their proposals in response to the RFP 

for *"Appointment of consultants for preparation of Detailed Project Report for improvement of 

Kakinada Anchorage Port Facilities under the Sagarmala Programme”*. Due to some technical 

issues, the bids could not be opened. SDCL will inform the bidders about the date of opening 

through a subsequent notification on the SDCL website 


